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To: Nick Simpson <njsimpson01@gmail.com>, "Thompson - DNR, Jeffrey" <jeffreyc.thompson@state.co.us>

Dear Mr. Simpson,

This email is to inform you that the Division has extended to deadline to submit the Financial Warranty increase as
required by TR-01 from October 26 to November 25, 2020.

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.
Thank you,
Patrick

Patrick Lennberg
Environmental Protection Specialist

E @ COLORADO
&
Department of Natural Resources

Division of Reclamation,

Mining and Safety
P 303.866.3567 x8114 | F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
Patrick.Lennberg@state.co.us | DRMS Home Page

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=0f61963367 &view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-a%3Ar6297738763651117904&simpl=msg-a%3Ar629278131... 1/1


https://www.google.com/maps/place/1313+Sherman+St,+Denver,+CO+80203/@39.7371051,-104.9876694,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x876c7ed5606fc05b:0x692da06e16039258!8m2!3d39.7371051!4d-104.9854807
mailto:Patrick.Lennberg@state.co.us
https://www.colorado.gov/drms

